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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the Festive Foodbank collection that S2B are organising to support West 

Lothian Foodbank. We are learning about the tradition of gift giving in RME and have decided that this 

collection would be a suitable way to give back to the community during the festive period. 

 

Overleaf is a copy of the Reverse Advent Calendar that the Foodbank organise throughout the month of 

December.  Please use this as a guide to the type of items that are sought after by the Foodbank at this time.  

 

Donations will be accepted during life skills lessons each morning between Monday 2nd of December and 

Friday 13th December.   

 

We hope that you will be able to support our collection, in any way that you feel is possible. Any donations 

will be gratefully received. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Nerissa Davies & Class 2B 

Class teacher 

 

 

 

             

 


